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GLS / C / 403-21   CIRCULAR    9th May 2021 

        ‘Resumption of Routine Medical Examination in the School Clinic’ 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We have received a  Circular DHA/OUT/2020/0003683 from the DHA mandating the 
school to resume the routine medical screening for students on remote learning also. 
 
This is a mandatory requirement by the Dubai Health Authority (DHA) and will   be 
conducted with strict COVID-19 protocols. 

 
The medical team will intimate the schedule for medical examination and guidelines to you.  
 
Parents of online students are requested to drop and pick their ward on the scheduled day 
of Medical examination. Face to Face students will be examined while they are in school. 
 
Thanks for your cooperation. 
 

Thank you. 

Warm regards,                                       

 

Asha Alexander                            آشا ألكسندر 

Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  

Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ -الرئيس التنفيذي  

 


